
Contact U.S. Rehab to learn how the CRT industry can 
address this issue and work toward a better solution.

Delays in wheelchair repairs have led many patient 
advocate groups to latch on to the Right to Repair 
movement, but this issue could lead to serious 
consequences for patients attempting to repair 
their own wheelchairs. It is essential that authorized 
technicians perform all equipment repairs—properly.

Attention All CRT Equipment 
Providers and Users!

Joystick installed improperly, 
short-circuiting the electronics

Wheelchair user is 
left immobile

Non-certified technician tries to 
replace a wheelchair joystick

Power wheelchair stops 
working…completely
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